
Public Hearing 
 
On Wednesday, April 23, 2025, at 4:00 PM, at the Poughkeepsie Housing 
Authority OƯice located at 4 Howard Street, Poughkeepsie, NY 12601, the 
Poughkeepsie Housing Authority will hold a public hearing on whether to 
adopt a resolution to permit videoconferencing in compliance with Section 
103-a of the New York Open Meetings Law.  The regular meeting will 
commence immediately following the hearing. 
 


